
Hatfield Peverel St Andrew’s Junior School 
 

NEWSLETTER 

10th January 2020 

 

News about: Our Shine Celebration 

The children who have ‘Shone their light’ 
this week are: 

Base 1– Emilie Curtis 

Base 2-Cameron Teader 

Base 3– Sharilyn Moran 

Base 4– Ada Wallace 

Base 5– Harry Buckingham 

Base 6– Alice Webb 

Base 7– Hayden Rust 

Base 8– Elliot Barnard 

They will be bringing home the class ‘Herdy’ 
and we will be inviting their parents to share 

our Shine Celebration next Friday at 
2:30pm. 

DAY Lunchtime After School 

Monday Barry & Sandie’s 

Lunch Club: (B1) 

 

Tuesday Coding Club: 

Mrs Waring (ICT 

Suite) 

FITC  

Spanish 

(External Clubs) 

Ask office for  

details. 

Wednes-

day 

Choir: Mrs Spilling 

Sodoku/Colouring:  

Mrs Parker (Chill 

Out) 

Homework: ends 

4.15 

Mrs Smith &  

Mrs O’Connor, B7-8 

French (External 

Club) 

Thursday Reading: Mrs 

Maginn 

High 5: ends 4.15 

Mrs McQueen and 

Miss Brennand 

Friday Construction—

Lego/KNex: Mrs 

Jeary, B2 

 

News from: The Head’s Office 

I hope that you have all enjoyed the 
Christmas holidays and have recovered 

from the shock of the ‘return-to-school’ 
early get-ups! 

There has been a lovely ‘buzz’ around the 
school this week as the children all begin 

their new topics for the Spring term. 

Ancient Egyptians, Anglo-Saxons, India 
and Harry Potter are being studied– if you 
have any skills, experiences or artefacts 

that you might wish to share that are 
linked—please do let the school office 

know.  Having visitors in school to share 
their experiences and knowledge is so  
special and would enhance all childrens’ 

learning. 

We have added the value of Compassion to 
our values of Enjoy, Respect, Achieve– this 
creates the over-arching value and ethos 

of St Andrew’s- CARE. 

Compassion 

Achieve 

Respect 

Enjoy 

I believe that this addition to our values is 
nothing new or different to our school. But 
I do think that in being explicit about this 
in our values it highlights how important it 

really is to our School community. 

Wishing you all a very Happy New Year 

Becky Black  

Request from Year 3- Please collect and send in 
clean Pringle pots (with 
their lids) for a project 
they are  

completing in class.  

         ALL CLUBS START THIS WEEK- 

Please remember to park carefully when dropping children 
off before school. 

There have been occasions when neighbours have been 
upset by parking or other road-users have been put in 

dangerous situations. 

All children have regular Internet-safety lessons as part 
of our Computing and PSHE Curriculums. If you would 

like to develop your own knowledge please see:  

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 



 

 

This half-term Year 3 and 
Base 1 have begun their    
Forest-Schools learning 

with Justine. 

All children in Year 3 and those in Base 1 will 
need their Forest-Schools clothes with them 

each Tuesday (Year 3) and Wednesday (Base 1) 
until half-term. 


